August 5, 1963

Mrs. Frances B. Cheney
Hotel General Forrest
Rome, Georgia

Dear Mrs. Cheney:

I was so pleased to receive your letter of August
3, and I am very grateful for your support of my testimony
before the Senate Commerce Committee. Iam taking
the liberty of forwarding you, under separate cover, the
complete text of my testimony, and as you indicated, it
was a very fine experience.

I am not familiar with the plans at Georgia Tech
for the President's appearance. Iam, however, writing

Dr. Harrison today requesting that you be put on the list
for two tickets.

Louise joins me in expressing our appreciation
and best wishes, o

Sincerely,

Ivan Allen, Jr.,
Mayor
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